Notice to Seasons Trace Residents   


April 8, 2020

Neighbors,

Due to the ongoing coronavirus health restrictions, the Recreation Association facilities, pool, clubhouse, athletic courts, and playground area must remain closed.  Members may continue to use the storage lot area, and the parking lots are still open for commercial vehicle parking.

Contractors will be conducting pool maintenance, landscaping services, and a bathhouse roof repair will be performed. 

Once health restrictions have been relaxed, we will work with the pool manager, to determine the best course of action, for pool operations this season.  There is a concern that hiring and training a lifeguard force will be difficult under current circumstances.   We will keep you informed of when the various facilities will be re-opened.

There are two vacancies open on the Recreation Association Board. 

The Board manages the day to day operation of this part of your neighborhood property.  Please contact Ted Johnson, thru email STSFArchitect1@seasonstrace.org  if you would like to learn more about what serving on the Board entails.

Thank you for your patience and understanding,

Seasons Trace Recreation Association Board of Directors

